
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
A small group of us from the BWSPA provide refreshments for the Year Group Tutor Teas in the Autumn 
and also the open afternoons in June each year. We just give a couple of hours to make tea and coffee and 
of course, to welcome parents and this does make a small amount of money.  
 
The current list of volunteers has shrunk considerably with last year's leavers and so I am really looking for 
some new people to help out. It only involves a couple of hours once a year and I will always make sure 
that you are doing it with someone who knows the ropes. 
 
If you feel able to add your name to my list, please email me with your name, e-mail address and telephone 
number. 
 
I would be very grateful for your support. 
 
Regards 
 
Sarah Farr 
sarahannfarr@hotmail.com 
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